
 

 

          April 7, 2025 

 

Dear Friend, 

Most of us know someone who has faced a difficult personal or family situation, only to be left with an equally 

difficult aftermath. For us, it was a critical health condition for a family member that required travel and 

expenses that were not easy to cover. At the time, our co-workers pitched in on their own to cover those costs, 

taking away both the financial and emotional burdens. 

Sometimes we find ourselves in a time of need, whether as a result of our health or the health of a loved one, or 

a situation that makes it hard to make ends meet. And, sometimes, we might need a little financial boost, 

whether it’s for a large or even a small but necessary expense.  

We are fortunate at Concord Hospital Health System to have access to the Employee Helping Hands Fund, a 

program dedicated to helping employees in times of need. That might mean paying for gas or groceries, 

assistance covering a home or car repair, or help with a large medical expense. Whatever the need might be, 

the Fund is available in a time of financial crisis to make it easier. 

Because of our own experience of witnessing the generosity of our co-workers, we make it a priority every year 

to give back by contributing to the Employee Helping Hands Fund. It makes us feel good to know that we can 

help support our co-workers when they need it most, understanding that we might again be the ones to need 

their support one day.  

Please join us in giving whatever you are comfortable with. Any amount helps, knowing you can help take away 

the stress for your CHHS family during hard times, and make a positive impact on their lives and their ability to 

do the work that supports all patients and staff. 

 

Thank you, 

Scott Baird 

CH-L Plant Operations 

 

Kim Baird 

CH-L Food Services Inventory Control 


